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Star Wars: The Secrets of the Jedi
2020 IBPA Awards Winner! Discover the world
of Star Wars’ Jedi through this fun and fully
interactive reading experience. Join Jedi
Master Luke Skywalker on a fully interactive
journey into the world of the Jedi. Discover
the storied history of this noble order of
peacekeepers; explore the secrets of the
Force; study the art of mastering the
lightsaber; and learn about the lives of some
of the most revered Jedi of all time,
including Yoda, Obi-Wan Kenobi, and Anakin
Skywalker. Featuring amazing original
illustrations and unique special
features—including a pop-up holocron, a
translator card, a Jedi equipment booklet,
pullouts, and more—this book is the ultimate
exploration of the Jedi and their incredible
impact on the galaxy.

Star Wars: Darth Vader Vol. 2
A German Jewish girl whose life is destroyed
by the atrocities of World War II . . . her
uncle, who undermines the sureties of his own
life in order to fight for Israeli statehood
. . . the Jews of a 15th-century Italian
ghetto . . Othello, newly arrived in Venice .
. . a young Ethiopian Jewish woman resettled
in Israel. These are the extraordinary people
who inhabit Caryl Phillips' eloquent and
moving new novel, and whose stories are
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connected by circumstance, spirit, and blood
across the centuries. From the Hardcover
edition.

Star Wars: The Rebel Files
Book of Sith, containing legendary Star Wars
dark side texts and Sith objects, has been
hidden for generations. After inheriting more
than a thousand years' worth of Sith secrets
in the Sith Archives, Darth Sidious (also
known as Emperor Palpatine) made it his quest
to track down the most famous primary source
documents by the great Sith Lords. Together,
the fragments he recovered form the Book of
Sith: Sorzus Syn's chronicle of the rise of
the Sith Empire Darth Malgus's Great Galactic
War journal Darth Bane's Rule of Two
philosophies Mother Talzin's Wild Power
Nightsisters instruction manual Darth
Plagueis's musings on the nature of the dark
side. Darth Sidious includes his own
manifesto on how he achieved absolute power
and his vision for the future of the galaxy.
Fortunately for readers, he was unable to
erase previous comments scribbled in the
margins of the ancient texts by Mace Windu,
Master Yoda, Darth Vader, Quinlan Vos, and
Asajj Ventress. After recovering the Book of
Sith, Luke Skywalker later added his own
comments to the manuscripts. Anyone wishing
to understand more about the dark secrets of
the Sith order will want to study its origins
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and doctrines in the Book of Sith. © 2013
Lucasfilm Ltd. and ™

Body of Secrets
Discover the story of the Lego Star Wars
galaxy. Learn about Star Wars droids,
planets, space ships and more!

Lego Star Wars: The Dark Side
The National Security Agency is the world’s
most powerful, most far-reaching espionage.
Now with a new afterword describing the
security lapses that preceded the attacks of
September 11, 2001, Body of Secrets takes us
to the inner sanctum of America’s spy world.
In the follow-up to his bestselling Puzzle
Palace, James Banford reveals the NSA’s
hidden role in the most volatile world events
of the past, and its desperate scramble to
meet the frightening challenges of today and
tomorrow. Here is a scrupulously documented
account—much of which is based on
unprecedented access to previously
undisclosed documents—of the agency’s
tireless hunt for intelligence on enemies and
allies alike. Body of secrets is a riveting
analysis of this most clandestine of
agencies, a major work of history and
investigative journalism. A New York Times
Notable Book
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The Secret History of Star Wars
From Mark A. Altman and Edward Gross, the
bestselling authors of the definitive twovolume Star Trek oral history, The Fifty-Year
Mission, comes the complete, uncensored,
unauthorized oral history of Battlestar
Galactica in So Say We All. Four decades
after its groundbreaking debut, Battlestar
Galactica—both the 1978 original and its 2004
reimagining have captured the hearts of two
generations of fans. What began as a threehour made for TV movie inspired by the
blockbuster success of Star Wars followed by
a single season of legendary episodes, was
transformed into one of the most critically
acclaimed and beloved series in television
history. And gathered exclusively in this
volume are the incredible untold stories of
both shows—as well as the much-maligned
Galactica 1980. For the first time ever, you
will learn the unbelievable true story of
forty years of Battlestar Galactica as told
by the teams that created a television legend
in the words of over a hundred cast,
creators, crew, critics and executives who
were there and brought it all to life. So Say
We All! At the Publisher's request, this
title is being sold without Digital Rights
Management Software (DRM) applied.

The Nature of Blood
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The first story follows four generations of
Jedi, including Dooku, Qui-Gon Jinn, Obi-Wan
Kenobi, and Anakin Skywalker; and, when ObiWan and Siri fall in love, their relationship
has unforeseen consequences for generations
to come.

BOX STAR WARS (4 VOLUMES)
The Sith have existed in the galaxy for
centuries, lurking, waiting for their chance
to seize control. In his quest for
domination, Darth Sidious tracked down five
pivotal Sith texts written by his most
powerful predecessors. Then, drawing on the
knowledge within the compiled pages, he wrote
a sixth text - his own manifesto. Together,
these documents shed light on the philosophy,
achievements and failures of the Sith Order.

So Say We All: The Complete,
Uncensored, Unauthorized Oral History
of Battlestar Galactica
Reveals the influence of Islam in the birth
of American religious freedom, describing how
Jefferson studied the Qur'an because he
believed that Islam's Enlightenment ideals
could inform the fledgling country's
practical governance.

Star Wars
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The secrets of the Star Wars galaxy have been
recorded in a series of handbooks and guides
created and kept hidden by the Jedi Order,
the Sith, the Bounty Hunters Guild, and the
Empire itself. Set in-world, richly
illustrated, and annotated by characters such
as Luke Skywalker, Leia Organa, Boba Fett,
Yoda, and Darth Vader, each volume expands
Star Wars mythology with details from the
inside and deepens readers' experience of the
saga. This deluxe edition boxed set collects
The Jedi Path, Book of Sith, The Bounty
Hunter Code, and Imperial Handbook in a
handsome and accessible custom slipcase,
creating a handy and invaluable library for
exploring a galaxy far, far away.

Star Wars Rebels: The Secret Jedi
Discover the secrets of the dark side. From
Darth Vader to Kylo Ren, young Star Wars fans
will learn all about the evil villains that
want to destroy the heroic Jedi in this Lego
Star Wars Level 1 reader. Includes table of
contents, index, and a quiz.

Thomas Jefferson's Qur'an
Star Wars: Book of Sith
This is the unauthorized, uncensored and
unbelievable true story behind the making of
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a pop culture phenomenon. The original Star
Trek series debuted in 1966 and has spawned
five TV series spin-offs and a dozen feature
films, with an upcoming one from Paramount
arriving in 2016. The Fifty-Year Mission is a
no-holds-barred oral history of five decades
of Star Trek, told by the people who were
there. Hear from the hundreds of television
and film executives, programmers, writers,
creators and cast as they unveil the
oftentimes shocking story of Star Trek's
ongoing fifty-year mission -a mission that
has spanned from the classic series to the
animated show, the many attempts at a
relaunch through the beloved feature films.
Make no mistake, this isn't just a book for
Star Trek fans. Here is a volume for all fans
of pop culture and anyone interested in the
nuts and bolts of a television touchstone.

Where God Was Born
Become part of the action and uncover the
mysteries of the droids. This is more than
just a book, your child will love the insight
into Star Wars The Secret Life of Droids.
Watch as your child discovers exactly what
it's like to be a droid and uncovers all the
technology, functions and most interesting of
all, their different personalitites. Filled
with amazing images and in a handy compact
format, Star Wars The Secret Life of Droids
is an out-of-this-universe read, perfect for
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every Star Wars fan.

The Hidden Magic of Walt Disney World
Unlock the secrets and share in the knowledge
that has educated generations of Jedi—from
the history and hierarchy of the Jedi Order
to the mastery of the Force and the nuances
of lightsaber combat. Handed down from Master
to Padawan, each Jedi who has held and
studied this copy has annotated the
pages—adding his or her personal experiences
and lessons they’ve learned. This copy is now
passed to you.

Secrets of the Jedi
Although it is understood that Jedi aren't
allowed to form attachments, Master Obi-Wan's
apprentice Anakin Skywalker has secretly
married Padme Amidala and it is feared that
having done so may affect his next important
mission to locate a piece of technology
during the Clone Wars.

Imperial Handbook
In this thorough account of one of cinema's
most lasting works, Kaminski presents the
true history of how "Star Wars" was written.
For this unauthorized account, he has pored
through more than 400 sources.
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Star Wars: Women of the Galaxy
Discover the world of Star Wars: Jedi through
this fun and fully interactive reading
experience. Star Wars: Jediography is the
ultimate in-universe guide to the world of
the Jedi, transporting young readers to a
galaxy far, far away through interactive
features, fascinating facts, and captivating
insights. With thrilling original
illustrations and amazing special features
including lift-the-flaps, textures, and more,
Star Wars: Jediography is guaranteed to
thrill the saga's legions of young fans.

Star Wars®: Secrets of the Galaxy
Deluxe Box Set
They weren't the ones who could have stopped
her. She never knows whether she's seeing the
past, the present, or the future. She doesn't
know how to deal with them, and she doesn't
want to - but the terrifying visions keep
coming. she's so scared of are the only way
Grace might be able to save her friend before
it's too late

Star Wars: Smuggler's Guide
What if you uncovered a conspiracy that
reached to every corner of the Galactic
Empire--and you were the only one who knew
about it? This action-packed conclusion to
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the Servants of the Empire tells an original
story of intrigue, espionage, and coming of
age, all set in the world of Star Wars
Rebels.

Star Wars Vol. 5
Bounty Hunters on the attack--against the
Empire! Vader has a new mission to do for the
Empire. Unfortunately, it's completely at
odds with his own mission. What's a Dark Lord
to do? Plus: Who is Tagge's mysterious new
agent? COLLECTING: Darth Vader 7-12

Blind Spot
DK Reader L4: Star Wars Rogue OneTM combines
DK's four-level reading scheme with the
exciting box office record-breaking Star Wars
movies. DK Readers help kids learn to love
reading. DK Readers are leveled into stages
to help every child progress and become a
confident reader. They feature engaging and
highly illustrated topics with true kid
appeal. The story narrative is supported with
interactive genre spreads and questions to
encourage children to access information from
a range of sources and develop comprehension
skills.

DK Readers L4: Star Wars: Rogue One:
Secret Mission
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Star Wars(R) The Jedi Mind takes quotations
and lessons from Star Wars and pairs them
with practices such a breathing, posture, and
meditation. The Jedi Code is focused on
peace, knowledge, serenity, and
balance--principles that readers can engage
in in their own lives. The philosophical
tenets are applicable not just in the galaxy
far, far away, but also in our own galaxy,
here and now. Quoted wisdom from a galaxy
far, far away offers day-to-day life lessons
An accessible pop culture spin on the Star
Wars universe Features 20 color illustrations
to illuminate the book's thoughtful advice
"Trust your feelings."--Obi-Wan Kenobi Star
Wars: The Jedi Mind is the perfect gift for
Star Wars fans looking for balance, and
seekers of inner calm open to learning from
the Jedi Masters. Perfect gift for Star Wars
fans who love self-care, reflection, and
mindfulness An enjoyable and useful primer
for Star Wars lovers who are seeking inner
calm Add it to the shelf with books like Star
Wars: Be More Yoda: Mindful Thinking from a
Galaxy Far Far Away by Christian Blauvelt and
Star Wars: The Empire Strikes Back So You
Want to Be a Jedi? by Adam Gidwitz. Copyright
(c) 2020 by Lucasfilm LTD. and (TM). All
Rights Reserved. Used Under Authorization.

Star Wars Rebels Servants of the
Empire: The Secret Academy
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Complete with secret tips from Disney's
Imagineers--from where to find all the hidden
Mickeys to the truth behind Madame Leota's
ring at the Haunted Mansion--this tell-all
handbook provides an insiders take on popular
park, as well as maps of all four parks
highlighting hidden surprises. Original.

The Fifty-Year Mission: The Complete,
Uncensored, Unauthorized Oral History
of Star Trek: The First 25 Years
What You Don't See. . . The crime scene at an
Oregon rest stop is brutal beyond belief--a
young man's lifeless body cut to ribbons, and
his pregnant girlfriend left alive but
comatose. . . What You Don't Know. . .
Psychologist Claire Norris is assigned to
treat the survivor at a private mental
hospital. But there are no clues to the
identity of the catatonic "Jane Doe." A
difficult job only becomes more complicated
with the arrival of ex-homicide detective
Langdon Stone, who questions Claire's every
move. Can Kill You Reluctantly working
together, Claire and Lang begin to unravel
the chilling truth about a twisted case--one
with ties to a killer who is right in their
midst, eager to see a mission of evil through
to its terrifying end. . . Praise for Nancy
Bush's Unseen "Full of twists and surprises.
. .I couldn't put it down!" --Lisa Jackson
"An eerie suspense novel woven with a
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compelling romance. . .the terrifying
denouement will have readers riveted."
--Publishers Weekly "A creative and
mysterious tale with a number of twists,
including a surprise ending." --Romantic
Times

Star Wars: the Jedi Mind
Part of the bestselling Jedi Path series by
Daniel Wallace, Star Wars®: Smuggler's Guide
reveals previously untold stories of the
galaxy's underworld. Recovered from a
strongbox on the Millennium Falcon, this
guide started as a simple logbook with a
piece of valuable information. But it was
soon stolen, traded, and smuggled around the
outer rim and shady ports, until it
ultimately ended up in the hands of the
outlaw Han Solo. • The infamous logbook
passed through the hands of such notorious
characters as Maz Kanata, Hondo Ohnaka,
Drydon Vos, and Lando Calrissian • With each
pirate, thief, gambler, and criminal who took
possession of the book, new insights and
details were added • The result is a coveted
collection of hidden treasure locations,
advice, and hard-earned data A must-have
handbook to the galaxy's underworld, Star
Wars®: Smuggler's Guide is a crucial and
hugely entertaining read for fans seeking a
deeper understanding of the saga. Readers
explore the checkered pasts of the galaxy's
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smugglers, thieves and pirates, with numerous
tie-ins to the films. • Reveals secrets and
other juicy morsels of new information in the
Star Wars® lore • Perfect gift for Star Wars®
fans of all ages who are eager to learn more
about the Star Wars® universe • Great for
those who loved Star Wars: The Visual
Encyclopedia by Adam Bray, Star Wars
Encyclopedia of Starfighters and Other
Vehicles by Landry Q. Walker, and Star Wars:
5-Minute Star Wars Stories by Disney
Lucasfilm Press © & TM LUCASFILM LTD. Used
Under Authorization.

The Essential Guide to Warfare: Star
Wars
An in-depth look at the concept and artwork
of the movie, featuring nearly two hundred
illustrations that showcase the film's
costumes, locales, and designs, and includes
interviews with the director, artists, and
screenwriters.

The Summer of Moonlight Secrets
Examines the characters and plotlines of the
dark side of the "Force," from Sith warriors
to the power of Imperial forces.

The Secrets of Star Wars
An official guide to Star Wars: Shadows of
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the Empire, a new science fiction multimedia
adventure, reveals the secrets of the heroes,
villains, and combatants as it follows the
evil crimelord Xizor's attempt to kill Luke
Skywalker and Leia's desperate struggle to
save Han Solo. Original.

Premonitions
Provides an overview of Sith history,
weaponry, philosophy, and training, and
includes photographs from "The Phantom
Menace" and from the original Star Wars
motion picture series.

Star Wars: Luke Skywalker and the
Secrets of the Jedi
The origins of the Jedi order are revealed!
Journey all the way back to the beginning,
more than 25,000 years before the saga of the
Skywalkers, and discover how the Jedi began!
Before lightsabers, before hyperspace travel,
before the Jedi's message spread throughout
the galaxy. When connections to the Force
were strange and new. There, on a distant
planet, a group of beings strive to balance
the mysterious Force. Behold the Jee'dai! But
a stranger is coming, one who has a
connection to the Force all his own - and the
doors to the galaxy are about to swing wide
open! COLLECTING: STAR WARS: DAWN OF THE JEDI
- FORCE STORM (2012) 1-5, STAR WARS: DAWN OF
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THE JEDI - PRISONER OF BOGAN (2012) 1-5, STAR
WARS: DAWN OF THE JEDI - FORCE WAR (2013)
1-5, STAR WARS: DAWN OF THE JEDI (2012) 0

The Art of Superman Returns
Describes the friends, enemies, and
adventures of Yoda, including his leadership
of the Jedi council, his duels with infamous
Sith lords, and his achievements as an
instructor of the Force.

LEGO Star Wars
THE DEFINITIVE GUIDE TO THE ULTIMATE
INTERGALACTIC BATTLEFIELD Like many a great
epic, Star Wars is rooted in a rich history
of armed conflict. Now, for the first time,
the facts, figures, and fascinating
backstories of major clashes and combatants
in the vast Star Wars universe have been
documented in one fully illustrated volume.
Extensively researched and inventively
written, Star Wars: The Essential Guide to
Warfare combines action-filled narrative with
encyclopedic knowledge that: • explores
notable military units and groups • traces
the development of significant armaments and
technologies • profiles key warship classes,
ground units, and manufacturers • provides
capsule biographies of great military leaders
• presents eyewitness troopers’ accounts of
combat • plus—enough additional profiles,
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intel, history, and lore to span the cosmos!
Encompassing all of the Star Wars media,
including the legendary films, the hit TV
series Star Wars: The Clone Wars, the
bestselling books, comics, and videogames,
and packed with original artwork, Star Wars:
The Essential Guide to Warfare is a
conquering achievement.

Star Wars
At a time when America debates its values and
the world braces for religious war, Bruce
Feiler, author of the New York Times
bestsellers Walking the Bible and Abraham,
travels ten thousand miles through the heart
of the Middle East—Israel, Iraq, and Iran—and
examines the question: Is religion tearing us
apart or can it bring us together? Where God
Was Born combines the adventure of a wartime
chronicle, the excitement of an
archaeological detective story, and the
insight of personal spiritual exploration.
Taking readers to biblical sites not seen by
Westerners for decades, Feiler's journey
uncovers little-known details about the
common roots of Judaism, Christianity, and
Islam, and affirms the importance of the
Bible in today's world. In his intimate,
accessible style, Feiler invites readers on a
never-in-a-lifetime experience: Israel Feiler
takes a perilous helicopter dive over
Jerusalem, treks through secret underground
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tunnels, and locates the spot where David
toppled Goliath. Iraq After being airlifted
into Baghdad, Feiler visits the Garden of
Eden and the birthplace of Abraham, and makes
a life-threatening trip to the rivers of
Babylon. Iran Feiler explores the home of the
Bible's first messiah and uncovers the secret
burial place of Queen Esther. In Where God
Was Born, Feiler discovers that at the birth
of Western religion, all faiths drew from one
another and were open to coexistence.
Feiler's bold realization is that the Bible
argues for interfaith harmony. It cannot be
ceded to one side in the debate over values.
Feiler urges moderates to take back the Bible
and use its powerful voice as a beacon of
shared ideals. In his most ambitious work to
date, Bruce Feiler has written a brave,
uplifting story that stirs the deepest chords
of our time. Where God Was Born offers a
rare, universal vision of God that can
inspire different faiths to an allegiance of
hope.

Legacy of the Jedi
They are heroes and villains, Sith and Jedi,
senators and scoundrels, mothers,
mercenaries, artists, pilots. . . . The women
of the Star Wars galaxy drive its stories and
saga forward at every level. This beautifully
illustrated, fully authorized book profiles
75 fascinating female characters from across
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films, fiction, comics, animation, and games.
Featuring Leia Organa, Rey, Ahsoka Tano, Iden
Versio, Jyn Erso, Rose Tico, Maz Kanata, and
many more, each character is explored through
key story beats, fresh insights, and behindthe-scenes details by author Amy Ratcliffe.
Also showcasing more than 100 all-new
illustrations by a dynamic range of female
and non-binary artists, here is an inspiring
celebration of the characters that help
create a galaxy far, far away. • INCLUDING
CHARACTERS FROM SOLO: A STAR WARS STORY AND
STAR WARS: RESISTANCE •INCLUDES CHARACTERS
VISUALIZED HERE FOR THE FIRST TIME Amy
Ratcliffe is the managing editor of Nerdist
and a contributor to StarWars.com, and has
written for outlets such as Star Wars Insider
and IGN. She's a host at Star Wars
Celebration and cohosts the Lattes with Leia
podcast. When she's not visiting a galaxy
far, far away, she lives in Los Angeles,
California. Contributing artists: • Alice X.
Zhang • Amy Beth Christenson • Annie Stoll •
Annie Wu • Christina Chung • Cryssy Cheung •
Eli Baumgartner • Elsa Charretier • Geneva
Bowers • Jennifer Aberin Johnson • Jen Bartel
• Jenny Parks • Karen Hallion • Little Corvus
• Sara Alfageeh • Sara Kipin • Sarah
Wilkinson • Viv Tanner © & TM LUCASFILM LTD.
Used Under Authorization.

Book of Sith
Page 20/25

Free Copy Star Wars Secrets Of The Galaxy
Deluxe Box Set
"This rare glimpse into the military
governance and philosophy of the Empire
offers a unique perspective no matter which
side of the rebellion you're on"--Back of
box.

The Jedi Path
This breakthrough new book is filled with
amazing insights and high-action adventures
of the Jedi knight Kanan Jarrus. Plus the
foldable holocron provides a gateway to
carefully guarded exclusive digital content.
The holocron is an organic crystal-lattice
device which stores phenomenal quantities of
data and guarded secrets! Discover the
history and secrets of Kanan Jarrus, the
newest Jedi to emerge in the Star Wars
universe! Who was his master? How strong is
the Force within him? What are his fighting
skills and what type of light-saber does he
wield? This exciting storybook with exclusive
links to rare online content, will reveal
intriguing answers to many of these
questions. Based on action and events from
the first 10 episodes of Star Wars Rebels,
this book features five tales from the
perspective of Kanan Jarrus, the secret Jedi.
Packed with action, adventure, great reading,
humor, and bold visuals, The Secret Jedi
provides a wonderful glimpse into the new
world of Star Wars Rebels, and the Jedi
leading the rebel team. But what makes this a
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truly unique package is … the holocron!
Packaged with each book will be a “holocron”
toy that when arranged properly, reveals a
secret code to a gated website that includes
a wide range of bonus content linked to the
book and the broader Jedi world.

Secrets of the Dark Side
Collects Star Wars #26-30. With one member of
the rebel crew captured and imprisoned, we
turn once more to the journals of Ben Kenobi
and a legendary adventure with Jedi
MasterYoda!

Star Wars Legends Epic Collection:
Tales of the Jedi Vol. 1
Branded as rebels and traitors, the members
of the Alliance worked from the shadows,
gathering information and support from across
the galaxy to bring an end to the Empire's
tyranny. This infomation has been kept hidden
until now. Discovered in the ruins of an
abandoned rebel base, these files have been
passed among members of the Resistance, who
have added notes, updates, and new insights
to the documents. A repository of Alliance
intelligence, The Rebel Files weaves together
classified documents, intercepted
transmissions, and gathered communications to
trace the formation of the Rebel Alliance.
Unlock the secrets of the Rebel Alliance!
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The Yoda Chronicles
At The Meriwether, Florida's famous
antebellum hotel off of Hope Springs, nothing
is quite as it seems. Secret staircases give
way to servants' quarters and Prohibition-era
speakeasies make for the perfect hide-andseek spot. Allie Jo Jackson knows every nook
and cranny of The Meriwether-she's lived
there her whole life-and nothing surprises
her, until the first time she spots the
enigmatic and beautiful Tara emerging from
the springs. Tara's shimmery skin, long
flowing hair, and strange penchant for late
moonlight swims disguise a mysterious secretand once Allie Jo and her friend Chase
discover Tara's secret, nothing will ever be
the same. From the celebrated author of
Violet Raines Almost Got Struck by Lightning
comes another magical summer tale full of
memorable characters and a one-of-a-kind
setting.
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